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Wisconsin Water Alliance Statement on Assembly Passage of Water Bills Package 
 
[Madison, Wis.] – Wisconsin Water Alliance President Dan Ellsworth released the statement below 
following the Wisconsin State Assembly’s passage of bills that stem from the Speaker’s Task Force 
on Water Quality: 
 
"Wisconsin Water Alliance applauds the State Assembly’s bipartisan passage of water-related bills 
that stem from the work of the Speaker’s Task Force on Water Quality. This is a positive first step 
toward addressing issues that are diverse both geographically and across industry. Thanks to the 
leadership of Speaker Robin Vos, Representative Todd Novak, and Representative Katrina 
Shankland for facilitating these conversations and working to find agreeable long-term solutions.” 
 
The Wisconsin Water Alliance is a non-partisan, statewide organization whose mission is to protect 
the state’s water resources and advocate for sound water policies that benefit families, cities, 
businesses, farmers, and others. Visit WisconsinWaterAlliance.org to learn more. 
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